
 

 

                                                                         Dated:  18.11.2020 

 

NOTICE 

 

As the last window for the students who have still not paid the college fee, 

online fee submission facility is being opened from 18th Nov., 2020 to 24th 

Nov., 2020. Failure on part of the students to deposit the fee even this time 

might lead to problems in their upcoming examination eligibilities. So, you are 

requested to comply. Student Assistant Fund (SAF) can be available by the 

needy and eligible students. 

For Payment of fee follow the steps given below: 

1. Go to Hindu College Website. 

2. Click on Online Fee Payment (UG/PG) option on the top right side of the 

website. 

3. Enter College Roll Number, Year of Admission, Mobile Number. 

4. Pay your fees 

5. Take out the print of fee receipt and keep with you for further reference. 

 

 

                                                                                                   Sd- 

Principal 


